
 

Children & Young People Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Children & Young People Select Committee was held on Wednesday, 
14th November, 2007. 
 
Present:   Cllr David Harrington (Chairman),Cllr Mrs Ann Cains, Cllr David Coleman, Cllr Mick Eddy, Cllr 
Maurice Frankland, Cllr Miss Barbara Inman, Cllr Alan Lewis. 
 
Officers:  P Seller, G Dorman Smith (CESC); G Birtle, F Shayler (LD). 
 
Also in attendance:   Cllr Alex Cunningham (Cabinet Member). Mr G Davies (Non Voting Co-opted 
Representatives). 
 
Apologies:   were submitted on behalf of Cllr Broughton, Cllr Sherris, Mr D Campbell, Mr R G Lupton. 
 
 

CYP 
25/07 
 

Declarations of Interest 
 
None 
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Minutes - 10th October 2007 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 10th October 2007 were agreed as a 
correct record. 
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Monitoring Report - Teenage Pregnancy Review 
 
Members gave consideration to the Monitoring Report of the Teenage 
Pregnancy Review.  Members agreed with the scores and the progress made. 
 
Discussion was held on the appointment of an SRE Trainer and information was 
requested on the amount of hours that were spent within Schools.  Peter Seller 
would clarify and inform Members. 
 
CONCLUDED that the Monitoring Report be noted. 
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Monitoring Report - Bullying Review 
 
Members were presented with the Monitoring Report for the Review of Bullying.  
Members held discussion on the report and the progress made on 
recommendations. 
 
Members were updated on the progression of a computerised system for 
recording incidents of bullying and it was stated that a system that Newcastle 
City Council had produced was being investigated.  Members requested that an 
update on this be presented to their meeting in January 2008. 
 
CONCLUDED that the monitoring report be noted and that an update be 
provided in January 2008. 
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Work Programme 
 
Members were informed that John Hegarty, Joint Strategy Unit (JSU) had been 
invited to the next meeting on 19th December 2007. 
 



 

CONCLUDED that the Work Programme be noted. 
 

 
 

  


